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Sister and Brothers, 
 
An update from your bargaining committee: 
 
In order to clear the backlog of grievances and set the stage for productive bargaining, your 
Local 100 President and Regional Vice-Presidents met with CN Rail in Montreal on October 10 
and 11 to begin resolution discussions on 450 grievances. On October 16 and 17, with the 
support of the bargaining committee, discussions continued in Montreal on October 18. We 
made some positive progress on the outstanding grievances and the parties began to explore 
their respective proposals.  
 
The next round of bargaining is scheduled to take place in Montreal on November 12 to 
16.      
 
The Bargaining Committee remains determined to bargain the best agreement possible and 
we would like to assure members that we are working hard to secure gains for you. To this 
end, we do not bargain in public and we will use this website to update you as often as 
possible. We would ask all members to not listen to the employer for updates, or entertain 
rumours as this website will be your best source for the most accurate and up to date 
information. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
Your Local 100 Bargaining Committee 
 
 
The link below will take to you the Unifor national local 100 bargaining website: 
https://www.unifor.org/en/take-action/campaigns/local-100-cn-rail 
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